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Docket Nos. 50-277; 50-228
License Nos. OPR-44; DPR-56
EA 84-39

Philadelphia Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. V. Boyer

Senior Vice President - Nuclear
2301 Market Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

Gentlemen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated July 18, 1984 and your
check for $30,000 in payment for the civil penalties proposed by NRC in a
letter dated June 18, 1984. The corrective actions described in your
letter will be examined during future inspections. In addition, the NRC
will review your plan, upon receipt, for conformance with the Order
Modifying License Effective Immediately dated June 18, 1984.

Sincerely,

OrignalSigned %
lane A. W

Jane A. Axelrad, Director

Enforcement Staff
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
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